
DepeRrmeNT oF VeTeRaNs AFFAIRS
Washington DC 20420

January 5,2012
Mr. Scott A. Hodes
Attorney At Law
Post Office Box 42002
Washington DC 20015

Dear Mr. Hodes,

This is in response to your Freedom of lnformation Act (FOIA) request dated December
5,2A11, in which you requested the fol lowing:

"All records concerning oversight of the Office of Security & Law Enforcement and the
Law Enforcement Training Center for FY 2006-2011."

The FOIA Service received your request on December 6,2011, and assigned it FOIA
number 12=01795-F. Please refer to this number when communicating with this office
about your request.

The documents you seek are not located in this office. The records you have requested,
if they exist, would be maintained by the Office of Operations, Security, and
Preparedness. Therefore, we are referring your request to that office for a file search
and a direct response to you. lf you wish to know the status of your request, please
contact them directly at the address below.

Department of Veterans Affairs
Office of Operations, Security, and Preparedness
810 Vermont Avenue, NW
FOIA Officer: Tanya Al-Khateeb
Washington, DC 20420 Phone. (202) 461-6587 Fax: (202) 461-0963

This concludes the FOIA Service's response to your request.

We appreciate your interest in the Department of Veterans Affairs. Customer service is
very important to us. lf you have questions about this letter, please contact Cory
Missimore of my staff at 202-632-7480 and refer to case number 12-01795-F.

Sincerely,
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James P. Horan
Director, FOIA Service


